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October 22, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: Completion of License Renewal Commitment NLS2008071-04
Cooper Nuclear Station, Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46

References: 1. Letter from Stewart B. Minahan, Nebraska Public Power District, to U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, dated September 24, 2008, "License
Renewal Application" (NLS2008071)

2. NUREG-1944, "Safety Evaluation Report Related to the License Renewal
of Cooper Nuclear Station," dated October 2010

Dear Sir or Madam:

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) of the
completion of License Renewal Commitment NLS2008071-04, as required by License Condition
2.F of the Cooper Nuclear Station (CNS) renewed Operating License.

In Reference 1, the Nebraska Public Power District made the following commitment:

Enhance the BWR Vessel Internals Program to include actions to replace the plugs in the
core plate bypass holes based on their qualified life. [LRA Section B. 1.9]

This commitment was acknowledged in Appendix A of Reference 2. In response, the Boiling
Water Reactor (BWR) Vessel Internals Program has been enhanced to include actions to replace
the core plate bypass plugs based on their qualified life. Accordingly, this commitment has been
implemented at CNS. No additional commitments have been made with this submittal.

Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact David Bremer, License
Renewal Implementation Project Manager, at (402) 825-5673.

Sincerely,

David W. Van Der Kamp
Licensing Manager
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cc: Regional Administrator
USNRC - Region IV

Cooper Project Manager
USNRC - NRR Project Directorate IV-1

Senior Resident Inspector
USNRC - CNS

NPG Distribution

CNS Records


